
Reasons for Call-In 

Following the decision made by Cabinet on November 18th, the 
following Councillors are concerned that the disposal of a significant 
asset such as Brockhampton West without full scrutiny is not 
reasonable and shows lack of transparency.  The Councillors feel that 
not enough research has been done into how this site could be of 
more benefit to the Council in generating future income streams, 
and are concerned at the selling off of Council assets. They require to 
know the reason for the sale and what the capital gain will be used 
for. They require to be informed of what possible purposes the land 
could otherwise be used for if planning consent was achieved. Until 
these matters are further investigated in Scrutiny the Councillors are 
Calling In this matter for full scrutiny. 
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